
TechnipFMC plc: Notification of Major Interest in Shares

July 23, 2020

23 July 2020

LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jul. 23, 2020-- Regulatory News:

TechnipFMC plc (NYSE: FTI) (Paris: FTI) (ISIN: GB00BDSFG982) announces that it has received the following notification of major interests in
shares.
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